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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

                               Jessie-Leigh 

 
 
 
 

For remembering some super knowledge 
about Erasmus Darwin from our House 

Week! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

 

We have had such a busy week! On Monday, we 
met our new teachers in year one and spent the 
morning with them. Nursery children had the 
chance to meet the new children starting in 
September and they all played beautifully 
together! 

On Wednesday, we had an amazing time at 
Tamworth castle. We explored the castle and 
met Ruby the dragon which was very exciting! 
We got the chance to dress up at knights in the 
armoury and because it was such a sunny day, 
we played in the park afterwards. 

The people at the castle commented on how well 
behaved our children were, and what a credit 
they are to our school. Well done children! 

 

Outdoor Area 

You will have noticed our fantastic new outdoor 
area, which is now almost complete. 

This area will be health and safety checked 
during the last week of term, so unfortunately this 
means that the children won’t get the opportunity 
to play on it during this academic year. 

However, the current Reception children will be 
given the opportunity to use this area when they 
are in Year 1, so they will not miss out. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dates for Diary: 
 
EYFS Sports Day- Tuesday 9th July 9.30am 
 
Children to arrive wearing sports clothes, sun hat and 
sun cream already applied. 
 
Please can they wear a T-shirt in the colour of their 
house, house colours are: 
 
Darwin - Red 
St Chad - Blue 
Johnson – Green 
Garrick – Yellow 
 
Please can all children bring a named water bottle. 
Thank you for your support. 
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